
 

 

 

 

 
Informed Consent Statement 

 
You have been invited to participate in an anonymous research study being conducted by 
faculty and students at Queens University of Charlotte. In this survey, you will be asked a series 
of questions about your attitudes regarding immigration, along with some basic demographic 
questions. At no point will you be asked to reveal your citizenship status. 
 
Your participation should take no longer than 5 minutes. There are no known risks associated 
with this study, and no benefits are being offered to you. The results of this study will be used 
in academic research and shared with community leaders.  
 
Your participation in this study is entirely voluntary, and you can withdraw your participation at 
any time by quitting the survey. However, please keep in mind that complete results will be 
more helpful than incomplete ones, so we would appreciate your honest answers for all 
questions. 
 
Queens University of Charlotte wants to make sure that you are treated in a fair and respectful 
manner. Contact the University’s Institutional Review Board (irb@queens.edu) if you have any 
questions about how you have been treated as a study participant. 
 
By proceeding with this survey, you are confirming that you are at least 18 years old, and you 
are providing your informed consent to be a voluntary research participant. Thank you for 
carefully considering your participation in this important project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


